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Aloro Announces Correction To Teleconference Number For Annual General And Special 

Meeting 
 

 
ALORO MINING CORP. – (the “Company or Aloro”) announces that it has mailed the Notice,  

Information Circular, Proxy and NI Card (the “Meeting Materials”) for its annual general and special 

meeting (the “Meeting”) to be held on September 15, 2021.  The Meeting Materials incorrectly stated 

the teleconference number.  The correct teleconference number is 1-877-385-4099 (Canada and US), 

Participant Access code is 7862023#.  Shareholders are encouraged to attend the Meeting via 

teleconference. 

About Aloro Mining Corp. Aloro holds the 3199-hectare Los Venados Project (LV) which is located in 

the Mulatos Gold District and is directly adjacent to the active Mulatos open pit of Alamos Gold Inc. to 

the south. Aloro also shares with Alamos, common borders to the east and north. The western border 

is shared with Agnico Eagle Mines Limited where it operates the La India open pit. The known 

mineralization within the Mulatos District is gold-dominant, high sulfidation mineralized system, with 

accessory silver and copper. 

ALORO MINING CORP.  
 
Per: “Thomas A. Doyle” 
Thomas A. Doyle 
President & CEO 

http://www.aloromining.com 
 
For further information, please 
contact: 
Thomas A. Doyle 
Phone: (604) 689-5722 
Email: info@aloromining.com 

 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


